
                             
 
 
 

August 25, 2021 
 
Dear Band Students Parents, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I welcome you and your child to the Lyons 
Creek Middle School 2021-2022 Band Program. This year there will be 
many opportunities for your student to grow musically. I am looking 
forward to working with each of you. 
 
Please read the information on the links below regarding our program. 
Included is a calendar of events, a description of our different courses, 
rules regarding instruments and concert attire, grading procedures, 
concert information, and behavior expectations. I trust most of your 
questions will be answered here.  If not, please email me at 
james.hammond@browardschools.com.   
 
Let’s make it a great year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Hammond 
Band Director 
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